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Bill Number: SB1364E Patron: Pillion 
Bill Title: Department of Professional and Occupational Regulation; boards; appointment 

requirements; years of experience. 
 

 Bill Summary:    Lowers from at least five years to at least three years the years of experience required for the 

appointment of (i) home inspectors to the Virginia Board for Asbestos, Lead, and Home Inspectors; (ii) hearing 

aid specialists, otolaryngologists, opticians, and ophthalmologists to the Board for Hearing Aid Specialists and 

Opticians; (iii) real estate appraisers to the Real Estate Appraiser Board; (iv) alternative onsite sewage system 

operators, alternative onsite sewage system installers, and onsite soil evaluators to the Board for Waterworks 

and Wastewater Works Operators and Onsite Sewage System Professionals; and (v) cemetery operators to the 

Cemetery Board. 

Budget Amendment Necessary: No. Items Impacted: N/A 
 

Explanation: This bill involves the Department of Professional and Occupational Regulation(DPOR); 
however, information is not available at this time. 

 

Fiscal Summary: It is anticipated that DPOR can absorb any impact that may result from this bill; however, 

impact estimates are not available from the agency. 

Fiscal Analysis:  This impact statement is preliminary. Information from DPOR regarding any fiscal impact is 

not available at this time.  

Other: None. 

 


